
 

 
 
 
Friday 13th June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I’m writing to let you know that Mr Cohen is currently away from school. During this time, 

Miss Watson will be in charge to ensure everything continues to run smoothly. 

 

Please be reassured that the school remains in safe hands. The leadership team, 

supported by the Trust, is fully committed to ensuring a calm, stable, and positive 

environment for your children. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact the school as 

usual. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 
 

Ash Rahman 

CEO, Nova Education Trust 
 
 
 
 
 


